
 

 
 
 

Western Digital to Participate in Upcoming Investor Conference 
 

SAN JOSE, Calif. – May 24, 2023 – Western Digital Corp. (NASDAQ: WDC) today announced management 
participation in the following upcoming investor conference: 
 
Event: Bank of America Securities 2023 Global Technology Conference 
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 at 1:20 p.m. PT / 4:20 p.m. ET 
 
The management presentation will be available as a live webcast, accessible through Western Digital's Investor 
Relations website at investor.wdc.com. An archived replay will be accessible through the website shortly after the 
conclusion of the presentation. 
 
 
About Western Digital 
 
Western Digital is on a mission to unlock the potential of data by harnessing the possibility to use it. With Flash and 
HDD franchises, underpinned by advancements in memory technologies, we create breakthrough innovations and 
powerful data storage solutions that enable the world to actualize its aspirations. Core to our values, we recognize 
the urgency to combat climate change and have committed to ambitious carbon reduction goals approved by the 
Science Based Targets initiative. Learn more about Western Digital and the Western Digital®, SanDisk® and WD® 
brands at www.westerndigital.com.  
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